
From: Hal Hutchinson <Hal.Hutchinson@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Friday, December 6, 2024 2:22 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Box of chocolates 

  

Hello Steve, 

I received a small gift box of chocolates today from a Chicago architecture firm Farr Associates. I offered 

it entirely to our office staff. Photo attached. 

Please contact me w any questions. 

Thank you. 

  

Hal Hutchinson RA 

Deputy Commissioner 

City of Chicago Department of Buildings 

hal.hutchinson@cityofchicago.org 
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